
March 27, 2013 

 

 

TO:  Alice Wilson, Interim Director 

  Leroy V. Good Library 

  Chair, NEG Committee, Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: William “Bill” Drumright, Ph.D 

  Assistant Professor, History 

  Department of Anthropology/History/Political Science/Sociology 

 

RE:  Submission of nomination, 

  SUNY Faculty Council on Community Colleges 

 

Please accept my nomination for the position of MCC delegate to the SUNY Faculty Council on 

Community Colleges. I understand that if nominated, I would be serving a three-year term and 

among various responsibilities related to this position, I would be attending two required 

conferences each year and engage in substantive service on one of the Council’s three standing 

and two ad hoc committees. 

 

In reviewing the Council’s website, I believe that I possess the various types of experience that 

would be required to serve effectively as a delegate.  Since coming to MCC in January of 2003, I 

have actively participated in matters affecting MCC at the department, division, college, and 

community levels. Among these issues are those relating to the review, revision, and the 

formulation of curriculum; the implementation and the evaluation of assessment (both for SUNY 

General Education and for Middle States); and the ongoing processes of hiring, evaluating, and 

advising tenured, tenure-track, and adjunct faculty. 

 

Moreover, as part of my recent service on the Faculty Association’s contract negotiating 

committee, I helped analyze MCC’s budget in light of New York State’s financial commitment 

to its community colleges (most notably, FTE rates of reimbursement), and what such a 

commitment means to the financial viability of the college.  From these experiences, I am able to 

fulfill the requirements of developing, critiquing, and articulating policies and practices that 

would affect MCC in particular and SUNY community colleges in general. 

 

Thank you to both yourself and the NEG committee for considering my nomination.  Please let 

me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill Drumright 

Ext. 3244 

wdrumright@monroecc.edu 

 

  

 


